From: Loulla Mouzouris Bond | N

Sent: 07 April 2025 11:47

To: Planning

Subject: 2024/5407/P: comments on Highgate Cemetery planning application

Dear Sirs
This planning application has just been brought to our attention via a letter dated 27" March.

| find that a letter being sent to the grave owners and families and residents of Highgate of which | am
one, dated more than 3 months after the event and after the closure of objections, unacceptable. Very
underhand and duplicitous.

More to the point | fail to see how this hideous building which looks no more than a public toilet to the
east side of the Mound has even been given consideration. | fully appreciate that repair work to parts
of the cemetery are necessary but erecting buildings on either the east or west side is out of context
and not conducive to the environment to which the buildings are intended to be erected.

My late husband is buried in the Mound, and we chose Highgate Cemetery for its peaceful and
contemplative surroundings which is reflected in the burial costs charged by Highgate Cemetery. This
is a quiet space for family to come and pay their respects.

Not only do | find the building very undesirable and ill designed but find that zero consideration has
been given to the grieving families whose loved ones are buried on the Mound. The proposed building
on the East of the Mound is very obtrusive and will attract unwanted and noisy traffic. This is without
taking into consideration the noise and disruption it will cause during construction.

| am sure the friends of Highgate have well intentions but | very much doubt any of them have any
loved ones buried in the Mound or given any thought as to the impact it will have to those that have; If
they did, their views would be otherwise.

Had we known at the time when choosing that such planning was even being contemplated, we would
have chosen an alternative resting place.

Will await to hear further.

Mrs A Mouzouris
15 South Grove
Highate

N6 6BJ



Regards
Loulla

This e-mail and its attachments are confidential to the intended recipient(s). If the reader is not the intended recipient
or agent responsible for delivery to the intended recipient any unauthorised storage, use, disclosure, copying,
distribution or dissemination of this e-mail or any part thereof is strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error
please email it back to us at the above email address and delete and destroy this e-mail and any attachments and
any copies thereof from your system.

Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The company accepts
no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.



